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% Dear Riverside Band Students and Families,

As our Winter Band and Chorus Concert approaches, we will be scheduling two
Tuesday before school rehearsals. The rehearsals will be held on December 5th and
December 12th, both at 7:30am. Students should arrive for band between 7:25 -7:30 a.m.
so that they can be in their seats, ready to play at 7:35am. The success of the group
depends on the students’ attendance. Please be sure your child is present and on time.

It is important to arrive to these rehearsals prepared and having practiced your
individual parts since this will be our first time playing together as a full group! The
purpose of these full band rehearsals is not to learn your part, but to learn how your part
fits in with the entire ensemble. Band students should have with them their instruments,
stands, and music, as well as, extra reeds and a pencil.

We have been working super hard to prepare for our first concert of the year and

we cannot wait to perform for you!
Sincerely,

Laura Bailey




